
 

1-800-RED CROSS | redcrossblood.org/youthresources | #FutureBloodDonor  

 
At this time, the Red Cross is not allowing guests (e.g. babies, children or teens, unless teen is donating blood) 
to enter a blood drive or center to ensure we can maintain social distancing as we adhere to safety precautions. 

*Only one incentive per donor, while supplies last ©2021 The American Red Cross, 2021-APL-0076 

Dear Parent/Guardian: 
 

Our school/organization is partnering with the American Red Cross to host a blood drive through the Future Blood 
Donor program. This program will introduce students to the importance of blood donation. Your student will have the 
opportunity to show leadership and help save lives by recruiting blood donors for our upcoming blood drive. You can 
support your student, our school and help save lives by donating blood, recruiting other donors or volunteering at the 
blood drive. 

 
Each student who recruits one presenting donor will receive a pair of American Red Cross branded socks!* 

 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 

 

Sign up to volunteer your time at the blood drive  
 

If you would like to volunteer your time at the blood drive  

reception or refreshment area, please return this portion  

of the letter to school. 

Volunteer’s name: _____________________________ 

Phone: _________________________         You may text me 

Email: _______________________________________ 

Student’s name: ______________________________ 

Teacher/homeroom: ___________________________ 

 
 

Date:  
 
Location: 

 

 
Hours: 

 

For questions, please contact:  
 
Blood Program Leader: _________________________ 
 
Phone:_____________________       You may text me                                      
 
Email:_________________________________________ 

                                                                           

1 Visit redcrossblood.org and use sponsor code:__________________________________  

2 Make your appointment on the American Red Cross Blood Donor App. Visit the App 
StoreSM or Google PlayTM store, or text BLOODAPP to 90999. 

Two easy ways to schedule your appointment!  
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